
Honorable Kristin Phillips-Hill
Pennsylvania Senate
The State Capitol - Room 168
Senate Box 203028

Harrisburg, PA 17120-3032

December 6, 2022

DEC 08 2022

Dear Senator Phillips-Hill:

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter and check
number 1081 dated December 1, 2022 in the amount of $6,520.02. In accordance
with your request, the Treasury Department will deposit this amount into the
General Fund of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (717) 705-6934 if you have any
questions or I can provide any additional information.

Sincerely,

yu^tLnt^
Christopher Bonifanti
Director of Comptroller Operations
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